Qﬁ Hebron News Update

Friday 28" February

Willie Harrison will be preaching on Sunday morning, continuing our series in Matthew’s Gospel. In the
evening this Sunday we meet for our monthly communion service at 6.30pm.

Remember that you can join us earlier on Sunday as we have our Morning Prayer time at 10.30am, through
in the side hall, with tea and coffee being served from 10.15am. Coffee is also served after the service and
will be back in the conference room for the next wee while.

Home Groups take a break this week for the all-church prayer meeting which takes place in the church on
Wednesday evening at 7.30pm.

Mid-week activities run in their normal slots this week apart from the Tuesday morning groups who will take
a break as the church is in use for a funeral service.

Reminder for creche parents on Sundays that the creche team have requested that you use the same door
out of the conference room as before, and access the new set-up in the games hall from the back corridor.
This is to avoid the hazard of the sliding door being opened, and will be less disturbing for the Bible Class
meeting in the atrium!

The Church Annual General Meeting is planned for Wednesday 19th March 2025. All members are
encouraged to attend. Any ministry and activity leaders who would like to include an update in the annual
reports should aim to get something sent to Sally by the 16th of March.

Make another note of the 16th of March in your diaries for all involved in children’s and youth work in the
church —we will meet together at 9.30am for a Safeguarding workshop before the Sunday services. We’ve
chosen a Sunday morning in the hopes of having as many as possible come along rather than have to take up
a number of evenings to get everyone through the required refresher session. Please fill in your name via
this link to let us know you have noted the date and are planning to come: 16th March 9.30am

Advance notice, very far in advance! The InterChurch Holiday Club planning team met today and have
confirmed dates for a week of “Heroes Academy” — learning about the life of Jesus and how He’s the only
Saviour we need — on 12th-15th August 2025, with Team Prep day on the 11th. The sign-up form to join the
team and more information will go live soon.

A bit sooner: the Love Aberdeen prayer and delivery session will be in Hebron tomorrow (Saturday) at
2.30pm.

Also on Saturday 1st March, the CYC leaders meet in Hebron at 4pm for training and the Camp Reunion takes
place in Hebron at 7pm.

Members News:
We were pleased to welcome Kennedy Dedekuma into formal membership of our church at the end of



January. Please do add Kennedy and his family to your prayer lists! An updated Hebron Prayer Diary will be
available at the AGM, and then online via our Prayer Meetings page on the church website.

Every Blessing,
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